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Dear Members: auction on April 29 with many 

generous prizes already donated, and 
I can't express how pleased we hope the evening will result in the 

and grateful I am with your extreme achievement of our goal. It promises to 
generosity in supporting the Outrigger be great fun, and 1 hope you will mark 
Foundation. We have received over your calendars now to attend. Details 
$18,000 in cash and pledges since our are elsewhere in this issue. 
renewed fund drive began in late In the meantime, our campaign 
November. With previous continues, and those of you who have 
contributions, this puts us more than not yet contributed are welcome to join 
two-thirds of the way to our $100,000 us in this very worthwhile cause. 
goal, and will allow us to start funding 
for deserving athletic projects sooner 
than expected. 

We have scheduled a fund-raising 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin B. Cassiday 
President 

The British Sure Talk Funny 
By FrankE. Walton 

A few months ago, marking time in· 
London between planes, I booked a 
half -day tour of the city to keep time 
from dragging. While the tour proved 
to be interesting, I had difficulty with 
the language my female British guide 
used. Although I recognized the words, 
I couldn't understand their meaning. 

When I got into the car, I asked: 
"What do I do with my bag?" 

I thought she said: "Put it in your 
boot." 

While I was looking at my shoes and 
wondering if she was giving me the 
British equivalent of "stuff it," the 
driver put my bag in the rear trunk. 

At a service station I deduced that 
"petrol" means gasoline, but then she 
made a comment about her "bonnet. " 
She wasn't wearing a hat and neither 
was I. Then the attendant raised the 
hood of the car. 

We had hardly got underway when 
she said that a new Rolls Royce passing 
us was "smashing. " 

"Where?" I didn't see the crash. 
Several "smashings" later I finally 

understood the British equivalent of 
outstanding or super. 

Once, she stopped the car to go to 
get a "lift" at the "chemists." Was 
she going to buy some amphetamines 
or some other type of upper? The 
excitement waned when it turned out 
that she was merely taking an elevator 
to a drug store. 

After the high point of the drug 
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caper, lunch was almost a disaster. I 
asked the waitress if she had any 
crackers and she said: 

"If we do, we lock them up." 
Does London have a food shortage? 

Then the guide explained: "Crackers 
means crazy. With soup you use 
'saltines."' 

The guide excused herself: "I have 
to spend a penny." 

"What are you going to buy? You 
can't get anything for a penny either in 
the U.S. or London." 

"I'm going to the restroom," she 
whispered. 

My embarrassment was compounded 
when I asked the waitress for a napkin. 
They both smiled and the guide told me 
that what I wanted was a "serviette," a 
napkin is for women's personal use. 

One shock followed another when, in 
reply to a question about her work, the 
guide said she got a "good screw. " 
Before I could comment that we did not 
usually have such fringe benefits in the 
U.S. except in Congress, she went on 
to say that it had recently been raised 
two pounds a week. Screw was her 
salary. 

By the time my plane landed on the 
"tarmac" (runway) I'd decided that the 
British are nice people but they sure 
talk funny. If you're planning a trip to 
London, you may want to take a Berlitz 
crash course in British. 

It might save you some 
embarrassment. 

By Bob Kashare 

The Outrigger Foundation announces 
the first -ever auction to be held at the 
Club. This event will take place on 
Monday evening, April29, from 6 to 
10:30p.m. 

The Outrigger Foundation was 
formed to help deserving young athletes 
throughout the community. It is a fully 
qualified, non-profit corporation, so all 
prizes donated plus a portion of the 
ticket price will be tax-deductible. 

Any member who would like to 
contribute an item or service (T.V. set, 
restaurant meal, hotel room, etc.), 
please call the Club and the donations 
committee will contact you. There will 
be both a silent and regular auction held. 

Tickets will be available for all 
members and guests April1 at the front 
desk. 

New 
Members 
Regular: Dorothy Corrigan, Michael 
Town, James Schulte, Charles 
Richardson, Katherine Jackson, Alan 
Kaye, Allen Richardson. 

Associate: Eric Philippart, Mary 
Smolenski, Frederick Klemmer, 
Colleen Quinn, Carolyn Lass, Sara 
Long, Paula Jenkins. 

Non-Resident: Bayless Cobb, John 
Serrao. 
Intermediate: Tammy Rones, Mark 
Whiting, Katy Bourne. 

Special: Arthur Reinwald, Diana 
Mcinerny, Marcie Worts. 

Notice! 
For your convenience, in order to 
facilitate compliance witli the State 
law which requires that all members 
sign in upon entry into the Club, an 
additional sign-in counter has been 
set up on the lower level, near the 
men's locker room and the 
sportswear shop. Please make it a 
point to sign in either there or in the 
main lobby. Thankyou. 


